
 

 

CIRCULAR: EHS/PM/01/13 
Dated: 06

th
  February  2013 

 
To: All Shipping Lines, Shipping Agents, Ship Owners, Vessel Operators, 

Shippers, Transport Companies and Other Interested Parties 
 

Subject: Safety & Environment Induction Training for Port Users  
 
Please be reminded that as per Trakhees- EHS Port Regulations, Section 3.14.2: Induction training, It 
is required that  
 
1. General induction training shall be given to all persons who are to enter and/or work in ports.  
 
2. This training shall cover the general hazards associated with ports, which are often quite different 
from those encountered in other industries.  
 
3. The training shall also include site-specific hazards and relevant local rules, emergency 
arrangements and the need to cooperate with other persons working in the port.  
 
In order to comply with the above requirements, DP World conducts Safety & Environment 
Induction Training for all Port users. Hence your staff is required to attend the training to keep the 
port and your employees safe, clean and accident free.  
 
Access to the terminal will be restricted from March 10th 2013 for any visitors who wish to renew or 
apply for a new temporary or permanent terminal access pass who have not undertaken the 
compulsory induction requirement.   
 
Please contact DP World Operations Training Centre on 04 887 6633 to make a booking for your 
safety induction and the inductions cannot be conducted without a prior appointment. 
 
All enquiries related to this circular should be sent to EHS.Ports@trakhees.ae 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 

A.Nazeer Hussain  
Manager-Ports and Maritime Operations  
Environment, Health and Safety – Trakhees  
Ports, Customs and Free zone Corporation  
 
Cc: Amin Al Mulla- EHS-COO 
      DP World Commercial Department 
      DP World Safety & Environment Department 
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